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Congressional Staff Seminar
“On Serious Mismeasures of the U.N. IPCC TAR’s 1000-year ‘Hockey Stick’ temperature history: What About the Science?”
 Luncheon Presentation and Q&A by Dr. Willie Soon
On April 6th, UCAR sponsored a Hill presentation defending the United Nation’s IPCC Third Assessment hypothesis of the so-called “hockey stick” 1,000-year temperature record.  The works of several “skeptics” were unfavorably characterized, including a number of published papers by Dr. Willie Soon.  

Dr. Soon will appear to present his own science-based research and views on this highly controversial and consequential topic, and answer questions.

Claim:   20th century warming is historically unusual.
In a series of papers, Professor Michael Mann and colleagues concluded that late-20th century temperatures are likely the warmest in the past 1,000 years in the Northern Hemisphere.  This has become an alarm calling for serious energy restrictions to remediate the purported climate “crisis.”  However, it has become increasingly well known that the original IPCC Third Assessment’s (Chapter 2) 1,000-year “hockey stick” is mainly a mathematical product unrepresentative of real-world historical climate change.

Join us for a science perspective rarely reported in the media or heard in Senate hearings.  RSVP for lunch by 5:00pm Sunday, May 1st.
Date:  Tuesday, May 3rd
Place:  406 Dirksen Senate Office Bldg.

Time:  11:30am – 1:00pm

RSVP:  Phone: 703-246-0110 ext. 305      Fax: 703-246-0129      email: bferguson@ff.org

The Center for Science and Public Policy is a non-profit, non-partisan research organization, bringing science to the Hill.
Dr. Willie Soon is a physicist and astronomer at the Mount Wilson Observatory.  He writes and lectures both professionally and publicly on important issues related to the Sun, other stars, and the Earth as well as general science topics in astronomy and physics.  The multidisciplinary nature of his research range has led to many fruitful collaborations with atmospheric, agricultural and health scientists in addition to astronomers, mathematicians, space physicists, and oceanographers.  His original book manuscript (with S. Yaskell) “The Maunder Minimum and the Variable Sun-Earth Connection” was published last year by World Scientific Publishing Company.
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